
 

 

4/4/24 

Mrs. Chapman’s 
Pre-K News 
 
Dear Pre-K Parents, 
 
SHOW and TELL next Thursday will be the Letter “X”.  I would like to see 100% participation, 
for the rest of the school year for Show and Tell. Every child should bring their Show and Tell 
each Thursday, unless otherwise noted. 
 
 
Our Field trip to HMNS Sugarland was filled with many awesome experiences. 
God gave us a beautiful day for a field trip. 
 
The children were so excited about our Easter party. They had a wonderful time going on an 
egg hunt together on the playground.  Mrs. Ferreira read us a story about Easter. Then we went 
outside to blow bubbles. It was an amazing day! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Re-enrollment continues.  Parents it is time to re-enroll for next year. 
Open enrollment has begun. 
 
ANNUAL FUND: Thank you, families, for your contributions to our Annual Fund. 
We are still focusing on our All-In campaign, encouraging everyone to participate. 
We have raised $54,17. 
You can still participate at - !    http://www.oslschool.org/giving 
 
 
OSL SUMMER CAMP -Camp is offered to scholars up to age 11 Grade 4. Summer Camp 
registration is now open to our families.  
Please register now to save a spot for your child. 
 
We have been busy learning this week: 

Bible Story 
              “The Resurrection of Jesus” 

              Character Training 

              Do not leave people out. Try to include them, especially new people. 

              Poetry 

             Review of poems 
             Alphabet Lesson 

  Introduce letter “V.” 
Number Lesson 

             Review numbers 11-20 

             Skip counting 

             LITERATURE 

             Easter books 

              POETRY 

              Review 

              SCIENCE  

              Life Cycle of a Butterfly 

 

 

  

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Foslschool.us6.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D35e665a2cb06a60b85d736178%26id%3Dec5eb53a30%26e%3D773812532a&data=05%7C02%7Crchapman%40oslschool.org%7C900b8f5db4d5482fd18908dc1db4d81e%7Cbe84b16044af49168b0923206179ec9f%7C0%7C0%7C638417909786057482%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=V3RxmHUdGY%2Fz8%2FwYkzxy%2BrUs4dPPK18v4Yr4b7I9gHE%3D&reserved=0


 

 

Easter Blessings, 
Rosalie Chapman 
Pre-K Teacher 
“To the Glory of God and the Salvation of 
Man”  
Our Savior Lutheran School  
5000 W. Tidwell Road  
Houston, TX, 77091  
713.290.8277  
oslschool.org  
 

 

 

 
Dates to Remember: 
4-8   Solar Eclipse – Please reiterate the importance of leaving on the special glasses provided 
by the school, while watching the eclipse. 


